Subscribe Past Issues

RSS 🔊

Translate ▼

An update from Sustainable Fisheries Partnership (SFP)

View this email in your browser



SFP News

We're just days from the next seafood show in Brussels and it seems we've been on the run since the year started. Our teams have had a busy spring preparing for trade shows, holding seafood sector meetings, and engaging the supply chain through fisheries forum meetings.

We've also been working to add more companies to the Ocean Disclosure Project like Publix, which announced its participation in the program earlier this month. We're hoping to add more US-based companies to this transparency project soon.

As part of our continued support of FIPs, we're working with the Conservation Alliance to support a new website called Fishery Progress. This new site will replace the FIP Directory as a comprehensive site for FIP registration and tracking. If you're a FIP coordinator and have been using the FIP Directory, we encourage you to register with this new site. SFP's FIP ratings are integrated into Fishery Progress.

We'll look forward to seeing many of you in Brussels soon and, for everyone else, you can keep up on the latest information from SFP through our websites and social media (@FishSource on Twitter and @sustainablefish on Facebook). If you have feedback, please email us. We always appreciate hearing from you.

Sincerely, Jim Cannon CEO of Sustainable Fisheries Partnership



Latest News & **Publications**

(SFP News) SFP welcomes Publix Commitment to Seafood Transparency

(FIP News) FIP Directory transitioning to Fisheryprogress.org website

(SFP in the News) Hooked on Sustainable Fish? Now Let's Help Fishers Who Net Them







Copyright © 2017 Sustainable Fisheries Partnership, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

